


 

Memorandum 

 
TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  October 1, 2016 

RE:  Naming Dedication – Garden area surrounding the flag pole 

 

 
The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the garden 
area surrounding the flag pole honor Louis Hill’s family’s investment in 
the TCC. WE RISE. Campaign.   
 
Louis Hill served on the Leon County School Board from 1953 to 1964 and 
initiated the establishment of Tallahassee Junior College. He was then 
appointed by the governor to serve on the state Junior College Board.  He 
was also instrumental in passing state and national laws to promote 
college student loan programs. 

 

 
We have consulted with his family and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee 
Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name:  
 

The Louis Hill Sr. Garden 
 
 


